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June 29, 2015 
 
Dr. Denise M. Trauth 
President 
Texas State University 
601 University Drive 
San Marcos, TX 78666-4616 

Agency #754 
 
RE: Action Plan Response 
 
Dear Dr. Trauth, 
 
A Risk Management Program Review (RMPR) of Texas State University was conducted on November 3 -4, 
2014. The RMPR was conducted under the authority of Texas Labor Code, Title V, Subtitle A, Chapter 412 
as part of your agency’s overall risk management program assessment. 
 
We have received your plan of action addressing all observations and recommendations discussed in the 
RMPR Report. Your plan is approved with the understanding that the risk management process is a 
continuous undertaking and that progress will be made on any uncompleted recommendations.   
 
Thank you for your cooperation, courtesy, and assistance during the consultation.  Please contact me at 
(512) 936-1571 or christine.wright@sorm.state.tx.us if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christine Wright, PCP 
Risk Manager 
State Office of Risk Management 
 
cc:  Mr. Russell Clark, EHS&RM Director, Texas State University 
 Mr. Bill Nance, V.P. of Finance and Support Services, Texas State University 
 Ms. Diana Trelles, EHS Specialist, Texas State University 

Mr. Sam Arant, Senior Risk Manager, State Office of Risk Management 
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